
From: Borsos, John <JBorsos@cta.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 10:57 AM 
To: Raoul Bozio <Raoul-Bozio@scusd.edu>; Pam Manwiller (pmanwiller@aol.com) 
<pmanwiller@aol.com>; Cancy McArn <Cancy-McArn@scusd.edu> 
Cc: Fisher, David <dfisher@saccityta.com>; nmilevsky@saccityta.com 
Subject: Next bargaining session 
  
Consistent with the August 14th offer that the District’s “negotiation team will work around SCTA’s 
schedule to ensure that we can continue to meet to negotiate the effects of the distance learning model 
[this] week,” we are available to meet at 3 p.m. on Thursday, August 20 for successor contract/distance 
learning negotiations. 
  
Thank you. 
 


